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2024-2025 Pilot Programs

The fact that God has opened the door for us to welcome homeschool families into our
community through athletics and our high school classes has already proven to be a
delightful gift. It has been our joy and blessing to join with like-minded homeschool
families through various means God has provided. As long as He allows, we will
investigate additional opportunities where this is possible, as a benefit to homeschool
families but also to the entire BCA community.

There are two Pilot Programs that will allow us to investigate additional opportunities
this year.

1. Friday Workshops

2. K-8 Part-time opportunities

1. Friday Workshops

Currently, our Friday workshops will only be open to full or part time BCA students who
take classes with us at some point Monday through Thursday. We want to make this
available to homeschool students as well, but need to test the logistics this year.
Therefore, when we release the Friday details on April 26th, we will allow a brief window
for families who are interested in being part of our Pilot Program to inquire and enroll.
This will be limited to 5 participants. Given the nature of our Friday Workshops, it is
possible that we could open it fully in the 2nd semester. Or, it is possible that we will
open the program fully in the 25-26 school year.

Next steps: If you are a family who is interested in being part of a pilot program and
offering feedback and recommendations, please call the office 502-348-3900. Leave
your name, email, number, and a brief message stating your interest. We will be sure to
communicate with you on April 26th, when the program opens and what the steps would
be after that. This will be offered on a first come first serve basis.

2. K-8 Part-time Opportunities

Each grade level and each class is different, so we are only gauging interest at this
point. If we have families whose desires/needs fit our capabilities, those families will
complete the part-time admissions process and be the pioneers for this new opportunity
in the 2024-2025 school year!

Next steps: If you are a family who is interested in being part of the pilot program for
part-time classes for students in grades K-8, please send an email to:
andrea@bluegrasschristianacademy.org.
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